Subject: FW: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>R2025-025 Ecklund Amendment

From: Lori Landstrom <ljlandstrom81@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 2, 2025 4:18 PM

To: G_Notify_AssemblyClerk <G Notify AssemblyClerk@kpb.us>
Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>R2025-025 Ecklund Amendment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use caution when responding or providing
information. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, know the content is safe and
were expecting the communication.

Dear Mr. Mayor and Borough Assembly members,
As a Bear Creek Fire Service Area taxpayer | wholeheartedly support a decrease in the BCFSA mill rate. The building is
built, the current mill rate revenue more than covers the bond payment.

Please support a slight decrease in our mill rate.
Thank you.

Lori Landstrom, Bear Lake Road, Seward
“Be the change you want to see in the world."

-Mahatma Gandhi









s



Mark L. Beals, RN/JEMT CEN CFRN
Bear Creek Volunteer Fire Chief, Retired
Volunteer Member 1980 to 2014.






Volunteer Ambulance Corps would welcome a meeting, a call or any other form of continued conversation about the role
that  /AC fills and how the organization fulfills the EMS needs of the  jion we serve.

Thank you for your time and | hope you will support Assembly Member Ecklund's request for an amendment to resolution
2025-025.

Sincerely,
Albi Tatum






Subject: FW: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>Bear Creek Fire Department proposed budget amendment

From: harbor@gci.net <harbor@gci.net>

Sent: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 3:44 PM

To: Turner, Michele <MicheleTurner@kpb.us>

Cc: Mayor Peter Micciche <pmicciche @kpb.us>; Brackin, Richard <RBrackin@kpb.us>; jewolf123 @gmail.com;
jbickling@cityofseward.net; awoodard @cityofseward.net

Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>Bear Creek Fire Department proposed budget amendment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use caution when responding or providing
information. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, know the content is safe and
were expecting the communication.

6/3/25
Michele Turner, Borough Clerk

Kenai Peninsula Borough

Dear Michele,

At 3 pm today | became aware that a handful of individuals are supporting an amendment to the Bear Creek
Fire Department budget request. No amendment has been presented to the Bear Creek Advisory Board for its
consideration. The Board thoroughly reviewed and took into consideration all public input during the budget
review process. The Bear Creek Fire Department Board does not support the proposed amendment without
having received appropriate review.

Please include this email for consideration by the Assembly in its budget determinations this evening.
Sincerely,
James Sheehan, President

Bear Creek Fire Department Advisory Board



